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Dear Members of the Senate Committee on Judiciary: 

I urge you to support HB 2915 which prohibits pet stores from offering to sell or 

selling  dogs and cats. 

The reason I ask this is that most if not all puppies and kittens sold from stores are 

obtained from “puppy mills”. These are mass breeders that are not regulated and 

provide inhumane conditions. 

People looking for a new member of their family can adopt from a shelter or obtain 

directly from a responsible breeder. 

 


